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Vermonters see wildlife as part of their community

63%



Vermont’s Wildlife Action Plan 2015 

“Our work, however, is not complete. A 
significant number of wildlife species 
need help because of threats such as 
habitat loss, fragmentation and 
degradation; invasive exotic species; 
diseases; and climate change.”
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Wildlife is a 
PUBLIC TRUST





Thank you
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